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	Brule River Riders Snowmobile Club

Twin Gables Restaurant, Brule, WI

June 1, 2017




The June 1, 2017 meeting was called to order by President Al Makela at 7:10.  

Secretary’s Report/Approval of Minutes:   Minutes were read and accepted.  

Correspondence:   Thank you from the Grubes and Carrolls, Snow Grooming magazine, Blue Ribbon Coalition, American Council of Snowmobile Clubs membership renewal (Motion to renew at $25 by Bruce Bergsten, seconded by Dave Whitehead – passed) , and a letter from NBC requiring a physical address (we will use Al’s)

Treasurers Report:  Read by Matt Hughes and accepted. 

· Need to send the bills in to NTA and TCC.  We have not heard from Thirsty Riders for reimbursement of the trail clean up that they did on our trail.

· Taxes have been filed.

· Bills:  mileage for Al Makela.  
Motion by Bruce Bergsten, seconded by Matt Hughes to reimburse mileage at 50% Federal rate.  Passed.

· Bruce Bergsten motioned to pay bills, seconded by Don Miesbauer.  Passed.

Groomer Trails:   

· Cliff Walimaki is out grading.  The hitch is on the grader, the request of Scott Williams works good.  

· Priem’s property – funding is approved, waiting for permits.

· Brule River State Forest trail has been graded down to Rush Lake and in the area of School Forest Rd to the valley is done.  

· South Shore Grade needs a culvert.

· New Tractor – delivery date is still August.
The old tractor is at Al Makela’s waiting for the brush cutter to go on.  Discussion to leave the mower on and leave it in the Poplar/Maple area.

· Al Makela talked to Perry Fleming re: culvert on Jim Johnson Rd.  Should be no problems.  The permit is filled out and sent in.  
Northwest Trails Assoc:  Meeting next week.
Tri County Corridor:   Summer contract – keep doing what we are doing.  
AWSC:   next meeting in July.
Social:  Club picnic in August.

Unfinished business:  none
New business:   none  

Next meeting is August 3.

Motion to adjourn at 7:45 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Donna Bergsten.
